@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

To: Zach Trujillo

Copy: Jason Musick, Michael Cunningham

From: Rob zuber 227 D 2

Subject: Request to review First Quarter 2020 Waste Bank report for Bowie #2
Date: July 13, 2020

Zach —

Please let me know if you have time to review the First Quarter 2020 Waste Bank Inspection report for
the Bowie No. 2 Mine, as well as the associated Instrumentation Monitoring reports.

I am sending you the reports as pdf files via e-mail (they are also in Laserfiche). The mine’s pond
inspection report is attached to one of the reports, but no need for you to review that one.
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